
W1811.  Pondwell to Seaview. 

This is a short walk, beginning at the Mermaid Bar in Pondwell. Taking the footpath R59 away from 

the main road, you will be walking to the left of the erstwhile holiday camp buildings. 

This brings you out on to Oakhill Road, turn left and walk carefully down towards the sea front. 

There is no pedestrian footpath and the road is only a car’s width in places. This brings you to the 

sea at the Duver by the old Tollhouse. For many years, this was indeed a toll road along the sea front 

under the common ownership of Seaview Services, hence Seaview were the sole provider of service 

buses to the holiday park at Puckpool. 

At this juncture, either turn left to complete the walk as far as the Old Fort at Puckpool, or turn right 

along the Duver towards Seaview where you have a choice of venues, together with return buses. 

 


